
 

 

 
August 25, 2015 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, 2700 Floor 
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Mx. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
  
Re: Application File #EB-2015-0181 
 
I am writing on behalf of the constituents in my riding of Timiskaming-Cochrane regarding  the Union Gas 
application requesting approval to change the delivery and transportation charges. 
 
If this application is approved, residents throughout my riding and across Northern Ontario will be charged higher 
than average fees for heating fuel while other areas will receive a decrease.  
   
I request the opportunity to participate in the review of this application on behalf of my constituents.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
John Vanthof, MPP  
Timiskaming-Cochrane 
Box 398  
247 Whitewood Ave 
New Liskeard Ontario 
P0J 1P0 
Office – 705-647-5995 
Cell – 705-288-5880 


